From: Helen Feeney

To: HHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2001
Date: Sunday, February 10, 2019 8:29:33 PM

Please postpone the hearing to allow for more input. I oppose the provisions of HB2001 and believe it
Will destroy the present character of our neighborhoods without fixing our housing shortage.
Sincerely,

Helen Feeney, Portland resident from the Roseway neighborhood.

Sent from my iPhone
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